
HALIFAX BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
SECOND EXECUTIVE SESSION  

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13, 2018 – 9:44 P.M. 
SELECTMEN MEETING ROOM 

------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Moved by Roy and seconded by Garron, the Board voted as follows to enter into Executive 
Session with Selectmen, Thomas Millias, Kim Roy and Troy Garron to discuss contract 
negotiations for Patrol Officers, Sergeants, Firefighters, Highway/Cemetery, Police Chief and 
Fire Chief: 

Thomas Millias - Yes 
Kim R. Roy - Yes 
Troy E. Garron - Yes 

 
HIGHWAY 
Seelig and Millias have talked with Highway and they (Union) are requesting 3%. 
 
SERGEANTS  
Seelig said the sergeants would like to set up a time to me and are requesting longevity ut this 
will not be brought up until 2020.   
 
FIRE 
Have not received anything as of yet. 
 
PATROL OFFICERS 
Have not received anything as of yet.  Garron said the best time for him is Friday mornings for 
police negotiations.   
 
Moved by Garron and seconded by Roy, the Board voted as follows to come out of Executive 
Session at 9:45 p.m.: 

Thomas Millias - Yes 
Kim R. Roy - Yes 
Troy E. Garron - Yes 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------- 
Troy E. Garron 
Clerk 
 
/pjm 
 
 


